
 

 

10 January 2023 

017/Par/22 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Activities will start the week commencing 16
th
 January. Students are required to sign up for at least 

one activity (they may choose more than one) for this session. 

 

Attached is the list of activities that are being offered by our Primary School teachers with the dates 

and times. Your child should choose their activities and then return the completed form to Ms Kiera 

or Ms Ella either before registration or during break times. Some activities have a maximum number 

of students and priority will be given to forms returned early. You will be informed through a note in 

the diary of the activities your child has selected and given a place. 

 

May I politely remind you that activities after school finish at 4:15pm and students should be 

collected promptly from the primary gate. Regrettably, students who are consistently late in being 

collected will not be able to participate in after school activities. 

 

If you require your child to stay until 4:15pm due to transportation issues, please kindly inform the 

class teacher via your child’s homework diary and we will make arrangements for supervision. We 

need to know in advance for this to happen. 

 

It is very pleasing that the school continues to move forward  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jan Brettingham Ms 

Principal 


